

## Year 3 Greek Day

Dear Parents,

As a conclusion to our topic on Ancient Greece, Y3 will have a 'Greek Day' on Wednesday 11th December. The children will spend the day in Greek costumes and will take part in various Greek activities and sample Greek foods.

We would be grateful if you would make a simple tunic for your child to wear for the day. Attached is a leaflet with ideas for making a costume, and details of various types of Greek food the children will hopefully have a chance to sample during the day.

A list will go up outside the classroom door if you wish to contribute any of these food types. If your child has any food allergies please let us know.

Thank you for your help and co-operation.

Mrs Nisbet, Mrs Turner & Mr McDermott